
St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

SCHOOL MISSION STATEMENT 
At St. Joseph’s  

We respect and care for each other. 
We are all part of Jesus’ loving family. 

We will help each other to be  
the best that we can be  

by following in Jesus’ ways. 

 

20th November 2020 

 
 

Class Attendance for week ending 
13th November 2020 

Reception 94.5% 

Year 1 98.5% 

Year 2 99.1% 

Year 3 99.0% 

Year 4 98.6% 

Year 5 98.9% 

Year 6 96.8% 

Fantastic attendance Year 2! 

 You are this weeks attendance 
superstars! 

School Office 

From Monday the front of the school will be undergoing building work and the school of-

fice will move to the left of school by the kitchen door.   

Please telephone or email your queries to school rather than visit the school office, to try 

and keep traffic to a minimum.  If you must visit the office, please ring the bell on the kitch-

en door, open the door and wait for a staff member. We expect the building work to be 

completed in January 2021.   

We ask for patience during this period of disruption as things may take a little longer to 

organise. 

Dear Parents 

I will be self-isolating for two weeks from Monday, as my wife is due to have major sur-

gery in December.  I am really sad to be away from school for so long, and I will miss the 

children during this time.  During my absence, the school will be led by Miss Griffiths 

(Monday to Wednesday) and Mrs Beaumont (Wednesday to Friday).  I know they will be 

more than capable of running the school during this time. 

I will be staying in contact with staff, children and parents through emails and Teams. 

Stephen Belbin 

Headteacher 



Diary Dates  

Monday 7th December 2020 Reception to Year 6 Flu vaccinations 

Friday 18th December 2020 School Closes for Christmas 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 School re-opens 

Primary School Admissions 2021 

If your child is born between 1st September 2016 and 31st August 2017 then you need to apply for a 

Reception school place online www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools .  The closing date for applications is 

15th January 2021. 

Polite Notice 

S

 

 

Please remember to wear a face covering whilst on 

school grounds to protect our school family 

Thank You. 


